
Subject: Re: Community School Park at RFK
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 08/08/2016 01:53 PM
To: Anna Gruben <annagruben@peopleforparks.org>, "Watts, Larry" <LWatts@seyfarth.com>, Paul Schrade <pschrade@sbcglobal.net>
CC: "Garcia, Leyda" <leyda.garcia@lausd.net>, "Palacios, Klarissa" <klarissa.palacios@lausd.net>

Good Afternoon,

Can we setup another meeting as soon as possible? We have a Wilshire Center BID Board Member (and local property owner) who has stepped up and would like to 
contribute to this effort. 

Can we schedule a conference call for this Thursday at 3PM? Please let me know if this time works for everyone.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Jul 13, 2016, at 3:09 PM, Paul Schrade <pschrade@sbcglobal.net> wrote:

Thanks Leyda for the great campus tour and showing us real Summer opportunities for students and parents�Is there a cooperative way to deal with the 
cleanup and security issues? Why not rely on student and parent leaders to work with busy Custodians to take some responsibility on cleanup and 
security�After all this is their campus and should take care of it� and help persuade other principals to join�..in solidarity�.PAUL

On Jul 12, 2016, at 11:21 PM, Garcia, Leyda <leyda.garcia@lausd.net> wrote:

Thank you for the summary Anna. I apologize for my delay but now that I'm off I have not been checking email too frequently.
I appreciate Anna's thorough summary. Indeed for us the main concerns are cleanliness and security/safety. Our campus has few areas without 
access to our entire school. The building and grounds concerns remain and we are still playing catch up. Part of my research for the summer is to do 
a job analysis with M and O to ascertain the number of custodians we should have to keep our campus clean. We are a very active site open from 
6AM to 7PM every day and almost every Saturday. Churches use our campus on Sundays, Civic Permits use our soccer field on weekends and 
evenings when soccer is not in season.
That being said we want to stay connected to and with our community. I will be seeing the principals in a couple of weeks and will have updates for 
them then.

Leyda W. Garcia, M.Ed.
Principal
UCLA Community School
213.480.3750
http://cs.gseis.ucla.edu/

From: Anna Gruben <annagruben@peopleforparks.org>
Sent: Friday, July 8, 2016 9:09:39 AM
To: PALACIOS, KLARISSA
Cc: Wilshire Center BID; Watts, Larry; Paul Schrade; GARCIA, LEYDA W
Subject: Re: Community School Park at RFK

 
Hi Klarissa. Thank you for reaching out. The tour was lovely, and we had an informative talk with Principal Garcia.  We agreed that the elementary field would be the best location 
for a Community School Park, as it is well closed off from other parts of the campus and can be entered without having to enter other parts of the campus.

It seems the two biggest concerns have to do with clean-up and security.  The principals have been having a very hard time keeping their campus clean, and their custodians are 
spread very thin.  If we were to open a Community School Park there, the principals would like some kind of additional clean-up done in a way that doesn't add time to the 
custodians they already have.  One way to do this would to contract with new custodians.

The second concern has to do with the our CSP monitors (who are usually Beyond the Bell staff people).  Principal Garcia, feel free to jump in, in case I missed something. The 
principals are not 100% comfortable being the only onsite monitors.  We need to make sure that our Beyond the Bell staff have an administrative designation.  I believe they do, as 
they are frequently the only monitors at our CSPs and we�ve never had any issues, but I will confirm this. We also talked about the possibility of having parent representatives be 
on campus to provide monitoring support.  This might be a way to avoid having principals be monitors (which they are spread too thin to do anyway).
 
Larry and I actually have a meeting with Tim Bower at Beyond the Bell today.  We'll ask him about this and about other ways we can customize a CSP set-up so that we can both 
address RFK�s principals� concerns as well as meet parents� wishes to recreate at their school campus.

We are very grateful for board member Garcia�s support and would appreciate any ideas she has on the matter.

Sincerely,
Anna

On Thu, Jul 7, 2016 at 9:38 AM, Palacios, Klarissa <klarissa.palacios@lausd.net> wrote:
Good morning everyone,
How was your visit to our beautiful RFK campus?
 
 
Klarissa Palacios
Director of Constituent Services
Office of Board Member M�nica Garc�a
Board of Education, District 2
Los Angeles Unified School District

333 South Beaudry Avenue, 24th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90017



klarissa.palacios@lausd.net 
P: 213.241.6180 | F: 213.241.8459
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From: Garcia, Leyda 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 1:36 PM
To: Wilshire Center BID; Watts, Larry
Cc: Palacios, Klarissa; Paul Schrade; Anna Gruben

Subject: Re: Community School Park at RFK
 
Excited to see everyone on Friday, July 1st at 10 AM.
 
Please park on Campus Road (service road parallel to Mariposa Street, just east of it by laundry 
mat). Go all the way in to our campus. UCLA CS office will be on the right.
 
Leyda W. Garcia, M.Ed.
Principal
UCLA Community School
213.480.3750
http://cs.gseis.ucla.edu/

 

From: Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 1:28:35 PM
To: Watts, Larry
Cc: Garcia, Leyda; Palacios, Klarissa; Paul Schrade; Anna Gruben
Subject: Re: Community School Park at RFK

 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Yes, 10AM tomorrow is perfect for me.
 
Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010
 

On Jun 30, 2016, at 1:25 PM, Watts, Larry <LWatts@seyfarth.com> wrote:
 
That�s fine by me. Will that work for Klarissa, Paul, Mike & Anna?
 

T. Larry Watts | Seyfarth Shaw LLP
2029 Century Park East | Suite 3500 | Los Angeles, California 90067-3021
Direct: +1-310-201-5287 | Mobile: +1-310-864-6475 | Fax: +1-310-282-6987
lwatts@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com

The information contained in this transmission is attorney privileged and/or confidential information intended for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.

From: Garcia, Leyda [mailto:leyda.garcia@lausd.net] 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 12:38 PM
To: Watts, Larry
Cc: Palacios, Klarissa; Paul Schrade; Anna Gruben; Mike Russell
Subject: RE: Community School Park at RFK

 
So we meet on Friday? Not today, Thursday. I'm wondering then if we can move our time 
to earlier in the day. 



Say 10?
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

-------- Original message --------
From: "Watts, Larry" <LWatts@seyfarth.com> 
Date: 6/30/16 12:03 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Garcia, Leyda" <leyda.garcia@lausd.net> 
Cc: "Palacios, Klarissa" <klarissa.palacios@lausd.net>, Paul Schrade 
<pschrade@sbcglobal.net>, Anna Gruben <annagruben@peopleforparks.org>, Mike 
Russell <mike@wilshirecenter.com> 
Subject: RE: Community School Park at RFK 

Many thanks, look forward to our visit
 

 
T. Larry Watts | Seyfarth Shaw LLP
2029 Century Park East | Suite 3500 | Los Angeles, California 90067-3021
Direct: +1-310-201-5287 | Mobile: +1-310-864-6475 | Fax: +1-310-282-6987
lwatts@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com

The information contained in this transmission is attorney privileged and/or confidential information intended for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.

From: Garcia, Leyda [mailto:leyda.garcia@lausd.net] 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 11:45 AM
To: Watts, Larry
Cc: Palacios, Klarissa; Paul Schrade; Anna Gruben; Mike Russell
Subject: Re: Community School Park at RFK

 
Please park on Campus Road (off of 8th street, near Mariposa), grey gate is open. Come 
to UCLA Community School office.
My cell is 310-869-3545
 
Leyda W. Garcia, M.Ed.
Principal
UCLA Community School
213.480.3750
http://cs.gseis.ucla.edu/

 

From: Watts, Larry <LWatts@seyfarth.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 6:22:00 AM
To: Garcia, Leyda
Cc: Palacios, Klarissa; Paul Schrade; Anna Gruben; Mike Russell
Subject: Re: Community School Park at RFK

 
Ok let's plan for 1:00 tomorrow.  Where should meet at the campus?

T. Larry Watts | Seyfarth Shaw LLP
2029 Century Park East | Suite 3500 | Los Angeles, California 90067-3021
Direct: +1-310-201-5287 | Mobile: +1-310-864-6475 | Fax: +1-310-282-6987
lwatts@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com

[http://www.seyfarth.com/dir_docs/publications/SeyfarthRevisedLogo.gif]

________________________________
The information contained in this transmission is attorney privileged and/or confidential information intended for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited.
________________________________

__________
Sent from my iPad

On Jun 29, 2016, at 10:09 PM, Garcia, Leyda <leyda.garcia@lausd.net<mailto:leyda.garcia@lausd.net>> wrote:

I will be the only principal available and I can do it after 12 noon either day. I am interviewing personnel for my school. Thank you for understanding. I am looking 
forward to meeting with all of you.

Leyda W. Garcia, M.Ed.
Principal
UCLA Community School
213.480.3750
http://cs.gseis.ucla.edu/<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__cs.gseis.ucla.edu_&d=CwMFAg&c=fMwtGtbwbi-



K_84JbrNh2g&r=xImk1qWyiAn1K5fl9qCkoqYPVbRvHVjnoPctu-ByPlg&m=Himb7Ss7n9M_yQgJ-IYOlIJhJkYo_IYTqf3nNb5MXOI&s=_9Ti4N2x6S4l6IRmjJTx-
OlDD00FP0PH-5r6cJZ_e-Q&e=>

________________________________
From: Palacios, Klarissa
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 12:45:47 PM
To: Paul Schrade; Larry Watts
Cc: Garcia, Leyda
Subject: RE: Community School Park at RFK

Hi Paul and Larry,

I spoke to Principal Leyda Garcia this morning. Can the People for Parks team meet with RFK Principals either this Thursday or Friday for a walk through of the 
campus?

Klarissa Palacios
Director of Constituent Services
Office of Board Member M�nica Garc�a
Board of Education, District 2
Los Angeles Unified School District
333 South Beaudry Avenue, 24th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90017
klarissa.palacios@lausd.net<mailto:klarissa.palacios@lausd.net>
P: 213.241.6180 | F: 213.241.8459
FOLLOW US NOW!  <image001.png><https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-
3D001nldwMluHriESesuCvwEmqWkZoxHFSkBL6ei7kcCBcf5iMOXxJzbV7amn0WbvbfF4EDiiTeBx-
5Femz8CisBzqPPkcYlqQe6cDrY3gP4eU5O6yr1ITZDZ5iVNmVRC21FQ3lzeGR-2DMBqcyIrKqD3F98IckCfg3XfveDrxiQPoCWu40JUWU-5FBdLBhqg-3D-3D-26c-
3DcklQlpnduJbdq3LQTUHnEe52wfGS8op0b8TA-2Dn1rgY9j9I5i6-2DnyIQ-3D-3D-26ch-3DGzliCFiyboAPI9qTHGj-5F0QuCZ2qSY8e4HHVC-5F8Qa0tn3UI6kkL77Rg-
3D-3D&d=CwMFAg&c=fMwtGtbwbi-K_84JbrNh2g&r=xImk1qWyiAn1K5fl9qCkoqYPVbRvHVjnoPctu-ByPlg&m=Himb7Ss7n9M_yQgJ-
IYOlIJhJkYo_IYTqf3nNb5MXOI&s=RGDnr6zqwKv20tvIebjMrdW-d_5A2hl9b6atEjLEIBE&e=><image002.png><https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-
3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001nldwMluHriESesuCvwEmqWkZoxHFSkBL6ei7kcCBcf5iMOXxJzbV7amn0WbvbfF40aADygqG-
5FksLOv8kwdMTEozLpFePk5jbdzwNRlM2w3MYg3rmp0XeTEUWURBZus-2D6zNvi4eTLrm5F9sneFcmkVGgYi-5FQMiVpGPjoWZq-2DVFuTShDzC3-
5FKQNDUi6ZAieQ92lQ12YYLpf1CTxf8ZHwpK8-2DLliZ-5Fubs-5Fr-26c-3DcklQlpnduJbdq3LQTUHnEe52wfGS8op0b8TA-2Dn1rgY9j9I5i6-2DnyIQ-3D-3D-26ch-
3DGzliCFiyboAPI9qTHGj-5F0QuCZ2qSY8e4HHVC-5F8Qa0tn3UI6kkL77Rg-3D-3D&d=CwMFAg&c=fMwtGtbwbi-
K_84JbrNh2g&r=xImk1qWyiAn1K5fl9qCkoqYPVbRvHVjnoPctu-ByPlg&m=Himb7Ss7n9M_yQgJ-
IYOlIJhJkYo_IYTqf3nNb5MXOI&s=S0pxKbSJx63wDTGfypV5xATcPTLkUr-sKAdic6O-NWk&e=><image003.png><https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?
u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001nldwMluHriESesuCvwEmqWkZoxHFSkBL6ei7kcCBcf5iMOXxJzbV7eTHMWTQuMy-5F1of0gXzHuUxccKyQIpIib-
5F3dfTpWmXOIw9f-2Drw2NYZJ4GwuZlasjsUfWo2d2lcd5BdzAfB-2D2CZxU1udhltPwqDdZoiXAtpQHWjxgdAQHDAYsAIkUOv5SQFKrFLE4tkX1e6I-2DpIlHBCM-
3D-26c-3DcklQlpnduJbdq3LQTUHnEe52wfGS8op0b8TA-2Dn1rgY9j9I5i6-2DnyIQ-3D-3D-26ch-3DGzliCFiyboAPI9qTHGj-5F0QuCZ2qSY8e4HHVC-
5F8Qa0tn3UI6kkL77Rg-3D-3D&d=CwMFAg&c=fMwtGtbwbi-K_84JbrNh2g&r=xImk1qWyiAn1K5fl9qCkoqYPVbRvHVjnoPctu-ByPlg&m=Himb7Ss7n9M_yQgJ-
IYOlIJhJkYo_IYTqf3nNb5MXOI&s=YO7OQEP7MA7tUD476WcPhXumMdHtHaG671VOFRMDFBU&e=>
JOIN THE MOVEMENT TOWARDS 100% GRADUATION AT LAUSD!

2,000 STUDENTS CAN QUALIFY FOR DIPLOMAS THEY NEVER GOT 2004 TO 2014 -  find out how 
athttp://achieve.lausd.net/cahsee<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__achieve.lausd.net_cahsee&d=CwMFAg&c=fMwtGtbwbi-
K_84JbrNh2g&r=xImk1qWyiAn1K5fl9qCkoqYPVbRvHVjnoPctu-ByPlg&m=Himb7Ss7n9M_yQgJ-IYOlIJhJkYo_IYTqf3nNb5MXOI&s=1D-
s_TrAi6TKeqjjpDDOj6VIgceApnQKNfF4wGzGv_k&e=>

 

-- 
ANNA GRUBEN
Executive Director
People for Parks
www.peopleforparks.org


